
NTEriter err National Cooperative 
Consumers' Federation 

NCCF of India Ltd. 

No. NCCFIHO/Buss./2022-23/ L316 Dated: 20th September, 2022 

CORRIGENDUM 

As per direction of the Department of Consumer Affairs, Govt. of India, New Delhi, 

it is informed that NCCF has published tender notice vide it is 
No.NCCF/HO/DOCAVPULSES/2022-23/005 dated 12.09.2022 for procurement of 

Imported Urad Whole on 12.09.2022 and the date for opening bid 20.09.2022 is now 

cancelled. 
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(Shaukat Ali) 

General Manager (Commercial) 

NCUI Complex, 3, Siri Institutional Area, August Kranti Marg. New Delhi - 110016 

HT/Phone:011-41680056 de_e/ Website: "ncf-india.com" E-mail: ncci@rediffmail.com 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }

